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Attention All Customers! 

California Proposition 65 Statement 
 

 

Pursuant to the newly updated California Proposition 65 guidelines now in effect, 
all companies selling or supplying products into the State of California must 

comply with the new Warning Label Standards. Any product which may contain or 
produce chemicals known to the State of California which cause Cancer, 

Reproductive Harm, or Birth Defects must be warned by means of a label of which 
the State of California has pre-approved for use noting such harm. 

 

California Proposition 65 (a.k.a. Prop 65) only apples to any end user 
within the State of California. No other states are affected by this guideline for 

use or sale with this warning attached. 
 

Under the guidelines of Prop 65, Johnny Ray is hereby EXEMPT from 
having to use the Prop 65 Warning Label System, or to label our products 

or packaging altogether, as is outlined in the Prop 65 Exemption for 
Business Size.  

 
You can choose to either label or continue to use non-labeled Johnny Ray product 

based upon this notification. Again, this applies only for products used or 
sold into the State of California. Please feel free to use this letter as notification 

of the exemption status for all Johnny Ray products for use in California. 
 

In addition to this exemption statement, all Johnny Ray Products are completely 
safe to use under any normal condition for which they are intended, and have 

always been so throughout the years. There have been absolutely no known 

causes of harm, as the Prop 65 Warnings proclaim, from the use of any of our 
products for any length of time during our company’s long history. 

 
Please feel free to use, sell, and distribute our products as you normally have in 

the past, regardless if the products arrive to you with or without a warning label 
attached. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us immediately, 

or visit www.P65Warnings.ca.gov for more information. 
 

 


